Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission

Chair

Brandon T. Hurley, Chair, TX

Vice-Chair

John M. Salsman, Vice Chair, TX

Stephen Raines, Executive Director

Mailing Address:

919 Congress Ave, Suite 830 Austin, Texas 78701 (512) 217-8045

Administration@tllrwdec.org

Commissioners

Peter Bradford, VT Hon. Richard H. Dolgener, TX Lisa Edwards, TX

Linda Morris, LMP, TX Jeff Mundy, TX

Richard Saudek, VT

January 19, 2020

Via E-Mail: Gregory.Haught@aps.com

Gregory Haught
Supervisor Radiation Protection
Arizona Public Service, Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station
5801 South Wintersburg Road, MS 7397
Tonopah, AZ 85354

RE:

Import Agreement (TLLRWDCC #2-0252-00)

Condition Removal Letter #2

Dear Mr. Haught:

Pursuant to the condition expressed as a part of Article II.J of your Import Agreement Amendment (TLLRWDCC #2-0252-00) with the Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission, I have reviewed an export authorization from the Southwestern Low-Level Radioactive Waste Commission (WCS-20-017) dated December 28, 2020. This satisfies the requirement of written evidence satisfactory to the Commission of the approval for the export of out-of-compact waste from the Southwest Compact.

Therefore, you are authorized as of the date of your receipt of this communication to import from APS Palo Verde Generating Station to the Compact Facility in Andrews County, Texas such low-level radioactive waste as described in Article II.J. of your Import Agreement (TLLRWDCC #2-0252-00) with the Pexas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission.

Brandon Γ. Hurley, Chairman

Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste

Disposal Compact Commission